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From: Pablo Ancona 
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 2:03 PM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: [External Email]Lanl power line objection 

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 

[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; Use caution before clicking 
links or opening attachments. 
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

To whom it may concern. 
I am writing to voice my objection to the proposed new Lanl power line. Lanl has already made such a huge irreversible 
footprint on the natural landscape of northern New Mexico and taken so much land away from the people and natural 
habitats of local wildlife. It is so greedy, unimaginative and short sighted to grab more land for a project like this. Lanl is 
supposedly filled with some of the brightest minds in the country right? They can't come up with a sensible alternative? 
What happens when three power lines become insufficient for their needs? This take over of more and more lands 
needs to stop. I hope my objection along with the countless others will be respected. This ecosystem of New Mexico 
needs to be treated with more sensitivity and awareness otherwise we will all lose out on what makes this place special. 
Sincerely, 
Pablo Ancona 




